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 3rd February 2023 

 

 Dear Parents 

Please see this week’s newsletter 

   Dates for your diary 

Teacher parent meetings – Book 

using Parentmail from 27th Jan  

6th Feb 2023 – 3.30pm-5.30pm 

Teacher parent meetings – Book 
using Parentmail from 27th Jan  

8th Feb 2023 – 3.30pm-6.00pm 

Feb half term  13th Feb -17th Feb 2023 

Staff training day  20th Feb 2023 

Children return to school  21st Feb 2023 

World book day  2nd March 2023 
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This week Year 3 have been learning about plants in science and their 

experiment was to add colour to the flower water and see if it coloured the 

flowers……………. 
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Looks like it did colour the flowers! 
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Year 3 also spent some time this week working using Publisher to make a 

newspaper headline of their choice 
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Finally, the children in year 3 were asked to design and create a dog food for 

an IRobot dog. Lord Sugar might be looking at some of these designs! 
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This week’s joke is from Daisy     

Q. What do you call a sheep on a trampoline?  
A. A woolly jumper! 

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

We were asked to 

design and print a 

newspaper about 

anything and I 

choose pandas & 

puppies  

  Parker 

The dog food designing was fun  

Mia  

It was actually really 

detailed to draw the 

flowers we had to use 

fine strokes  

Indi 


